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I oppose this bill. 1t will create an illegal voting pool. You need to be a legal resident of the
United States to vote. And Oregon, as left as it may be should NOT under any circumstances
make it legal for NON LEGAL CITIZENS to vote in our State or our Country! And I sure
don't want illegal aliens driving around on our streets. It is proven that they rarely have

insurance!

Registered Voter, Legal Citizen of the United States of America,

Vivian Kirkpatrick-Pilger
180 Smokey Lane
Grants Pass, OR 97527
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